
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

17th September 2024, 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. As we embark on this exciting 
new school year, we are delighted to invite you to a special presentation focused on our approach to Phonics 
and Reading in Year 1 and the Phonics Screening Check. 

Event Details: 

Date: Thursday 3rd October 

Time: 4:30pm 

Location: Class 14 (arrive at the main office) 

At Chapelford Village Primary School, we are committed to providing your child with the best possible 
foundation for their academic journey. Central to this mission is our use of the highly regarded Read Write Inc. 
phonics program.  During the presentation, our dedicated Year 1 team will guide you through the key 
principles and methodologies of the Read Write Inc. phonics system. This tried-and-tested approach aims to 
empower our young learners with the essential skills and knowledge needed to become confident and 
proficient readers. 

The session will cover: 

1. Introduction to Read Write Inc.: An overview of the program and its benefits in supporting early 
reading development. 

2. Phonics Techniques: Insight into the specific phonics techniques used in the classroom, along with 
practical examples. 

3. Reading Strategies: How we integrate phonics with broader reading strategies to promote 
comprehension and fluency. 

4. Home-School Partnership: Tips and suggestions on how you can further support your child's reading 
journey at home. 

5. Phonics Screening Check. 
6. Q&A Session: An opportunity to ask any questions you may have about our Phonics and Reading 

curriculum. 

We believe that a strong partnership between school and home is vital in nurturing your child's love for 
reading. This presentation is an excellent opportunity for you to gain a deeper understanding of our approach 
and how you can reinforce these skills in your own time. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Alison Cleary 
Year 1 Year Group Lead 


